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October 15, 1 9 4 5

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Vice Chrmn.
Navy League of the United States
¢/o University of Kansas
Lawrence, K a n s &

Dear "Phog:"

I appreciate receiving your fine letter of October 1l3th
in regard to Navy Day, October 27th. I am writing today
to the forty Lions ¢lubs in my district asking their
cooperation and suggesting that their program for the
week of October 27th be a Navy Day programe, I think
that it is very proper that just recognition be given

to this most important datee.

I am happy to have the opportunity to cooperate with
you on this worthwhile projecte

Cordially yours,

Maurice E. Fager
Assistant Director
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